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Semi-Truck and Trailer Fire on Interstate 35 near Pleasant Run Road 

Lancaster, TX – On Tuesday, September 16, 2014, at approximately 10:28 a.m. the Lancaster Fire 

Department responded to a report of a fire explosion incident, located on Interstate 35, North bound, 

approximately 1/4 a mile south of the Pleasant Run Road bridge, in Lancaster. An 18-wheeler, truck and 

trailer traveling North bound has caught fire. Emergency responders from Lancaster, Ferris, DeSoto, and 

Red Oak are on the scene. No other vehicles were involved in this incident and no injuries occurred. 

Dallas HazMat Response Team was called to the scene as a precautionary measure; however no 

hazardous materials were reported. 

Further information will be released as it becomes available.  
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